

Dear Parents,

Questions arise every year regarding homework assignments and homework folder policy. Homework will be given Monday through Thursday and is due during the Student/Teacher Conference the next day. On Thursday any missing assignments will be listed in your child's homework folder. Your signature (or an adult over the age of 21) and the date signed is required so that your student knows you are interested in their academic progress.

Your child will earn a ticket each day <u>all homework</u> assignments are turned in on time. When they have earned 5 tickets they may exchange them for one (1) Homework Drawing. Unless special arrangements have previously been made, unfinished homework will be completed during study hall and will not receive a homework ticket.

All Homework folders will go home on Thursday and are to be returned signed on Friday with an adult's signature (someone over the age of 21). Homework folders that are not turned in on time or consistently lost will receive a lower citizenship grade for responsibility on your student's report card. (Remember an N or U will remove your student from Advanced or Proficient scholar honor roll) If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at $924-6850 \times 233$.

Thank you for your assistance in helping your student succeed this year.

Sincerely,

Carol Bengtson





I have read and understand the homework policy.

Student Signature	Date
Parent Signature	Date
Student Signature	I have read and understand the homework policy Date
Parent Signature	Date
	I have read and understand the homework policy.
Student Signature	Date
Parent Signature	Date